
14th Sunday of the Year  
7th July, 2024 

 

The following celebrations will take place during the days ahead. 
 

Saturday: (6th July) 18.00 Mass in St. Alban’s Church: The Parishioners Intentions  

Sunday: (7th July) 10.00 Mass in St. Patrick’s Church: Patsy Rafferty 

Tuesday: (9th July) 10.00 Mass in St. Patrick’s parish centre:  
     Albert, Norah, Brendan and Sheevaun Lagan 

Thursday: (11th July) 10.00 Mass in St. Patrick’s parish centre:  
     Tommy and Kathleen McKenna and Joan Neil 

Saturday: (13th July) 18.00 Mass in St. Alban’s Church: The Parishioners Intentions  

Sunday: (14th July) 10.00 Mass in St. Patrick’s Church: Roger Charlton 

Mass to view on line 
 

Mass is live streamed from the Holy Name, Jesmond. Visit their parish website to 
discover the times for the coming week. 

Please keep in your prayers: 

• all our parishioners who are sick, housebound or in hospital  
• and all those whose memories we cherish at this time 


 






https://stalbanspelaw.bwcet.com/ 

All are welcome  

Everyone is welcome to join us for our celebrations in St. Patrick’s and St. Alban’s churches. It is a joy to welcome peo-
ple of other faiths or none who come to join us in worship. Currently, only baptised Catholic people are able to receive 
Holy Communion and we ask that when you approach the altar you extend your hands towards the minister who will 
place the sacred host in your hand which you should then consume immediately before returning to your place. If you 
are not a Catholic or are indisposed to receive Holy Communion, you are invited to come forward at the appropriate 
time and receive a blessing, indicating your desire by folding an arm across your chest. 

 

St. Patrick’s Presbytery 
9 High Street 
Felling 
Gateshead 
NE10 9LT 
Tel. No 0191 495 2277 
 

St. Alban’s Primary School 
Tel. No 0191 469 3251 

Please bring your leaf as time may be running out!

Extra leaves are available from St. Patrick

Update your Contacts’ list for our parishes  

Please note that the parish email address has changed to 
felling.stpatrick@rcdhn.org.uk  

(an address which has already been used for some time). For a short period, the 
former “lineone.net” address will automatically forward emails to the 
“rcdhn.org.uk” address. Please modify your contacts’ list accordingly. 

A most gracious “Thank you” 

Fr. Patterson is extremely grateful to the family of the late Ronnie Johnson for inviting donations to St. Patrick’s Church on the 
occasion of his Funeral Mass. Donations received totalling £893.30 (including Gift Aided donations) have, at the family’s re-
quest, been put towards the cost of the new lectionaries. Thank you most sincerely 

Prayer for our Country 

Almighty God, Ruler of all the peoples of the earth, forgive our shortcomings as a 
nation, purify our hearts to see and love the truth, give wisdom to our leaders, 
and steadfastness to our people, and bring us at last to that city of peace whose 
foundations are mercy, justice, and goodwill, of which you are the designer and 
builder; through your Son, Jesus Christ our Lord. Amen 

A Night out with Family and Friends 

We would like to invite you to a Family Night Out in St. Patrick’s parish centre on Friday, 19th July from 19.00. Admis-
sion is free and we ask you to bring your own refreshments. The proceeds of the evening will go towards the cost of 
replacing the “range/cooker” in the centre kitchen which is no longer functioning. Your weekly contributions to teas and 
coffees on Sunday mornings have already helped to raise £450.00. So do come along for a friendly night out. 

https://www.youtube.com/@HolyNameJesmond/streams
https://www.christianity.com/bible/bible-verses-about-peace-21


Your offerings are our sole source of income  

Although we do not take a collection at Mass by passing round a basket, we do hope you will feel able to make an offer-
ing towards the upkeep and running costs of our churches in one of the boxes you will find at the entrances to our 
churches.  Alternatively you may consider making your offering by Standing Order the details of which are below.  
 

If you are a tax payer why not consider “Gift Aiding” your offering. At no cost to you, the parish receives 25p for every 
£1.00 you donate. All you need is to complete a simple Gift Aid form which may be obtained from the parish office at 
felling.stpatrick@rcdhn.org.uk 
  

For St. Alban's: Account name: DHN Pelaw St Alban: Sort code: 40-34-18 Account No: 92010984  

For St. Patrick’s: Account name: DHN Felling St Patrick: Sort code: 40-34-18 Account No: 52010453  

Are you new to our Parishes?  

If you have recently moved into Bill Quay, Felling, Pelaw, Heworth, Windy Nook and the surrounding area you are more 
than welcome to come along to worship with us in either St. Alban’s Church, Queen Victoria Street, Pelaw or St. Pat-
rick’s Church on the High Street in Felling. Mass times are Saturday evening at 18.00 in St. Alban’s and 10.00 on a Sun-
day in St. Patrick’s. You may like to visit  our website by clicking here 
 

If you would like to offer your talents to the parish - and we all have God given talents - then please approach Fr. Patter-
son or any of our welcomers and provide us with your details. You would also be most welcome to join us for refresh-
ments after Sunday Mass in St. Patrick’s parish centre which is located directly underneath the Church. We look forward 
to seeing you. 

A call to our parents 

If you are bringing your child(ren) up for a blessing at Holy Communion, would you please ensure they cross their arms 
over their chest before approaching the minister to avoid any possible confusion. Thank you so much. 

School News from Mrs Robinson 

Dear Parishioners, 

I know you continue to pray for us each week but I ask for special prayers particularly on Tuesday and Thursday next 
week. This is when we will be holding our Sports Days and we would really like two rain-free days! A bit of sunshine 
would be lovely too. Thursday is also our Summer Fair led by the Friends of St Alban’s. You are all very welcome to 
attend from 15.30 - 17.30 at school. 

Safeguarding 
The Parish operates in accordance with Statutory Safeguarding Guidance and the Catholic Safeguarding Standards Agency (CSSA) and Dioc-
esan policies and procedures at all times. Each of our churches has a Parish Safeguarding Representative indicated on the Safeguarding 
posters displayed  in each church.  

Great North Run 

Would you like to take part in the Great North Run for CAFOD? If so, we’d love to invite you to take on the challenge. 
The Great North Run happens on Sunday, 8th September and is the biggest Half Marathon in the world! If you’d like a 
place to run for CAFOD, please follow this link here: Great North Run or email events@cafod.org.uk  

A Liturgy Day for Readers  

This is an opportunity for those who proclaim the Scriptures at Mass to look at the background of why we are going to 
be using a new translation of the Scriptures at Mass. It will take place on Friday, 15th November, 2024 at St. Aloysius, 
Hebburn from 10.30 - 15.30. If you would like to attend, please contact the parish office at 
felling.stpatrick@rcdhn.org.uk. Other dates and locations may be found here Liturgy & Prayer - Diocese of Hexham & 
Newcastle (diocesehn.org.uk) (Please note the booking fee of £15 per person will be paid for by the Parish).  

Farewell 

We send our prayers and best wishes to Deacon Tom Rooke who is retiring from his ministry in Corpus Christi, 
Bensham. Tom occasionally supported Fr. Patterson over the years for which he is most grateful. We wish Tom and his 
wife, Mary, a long and happy retirement. 

https://www.stpatricks-felling.co.uk/
https://cafod.org.uk/fundraise/challenge-events/run-for-cafod/great-north-run
mailto:events@cafod.org.uk
https://diocesehn.org.uk/living-the-faith/liturgy-prayer/?utm_source=Liturgy#events
https://diocesehn.org.uk/living-the-faith/liturgy-prayer/?utm_source=Liturgy#events

